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Prince William recently made an appearance without his wife
Kate  Middleton,  but  offered  some  comments  regarding  her
morning  sickness,  according  to  People.  The  prior  week
Middleton  had  been  in  the  hospital  for  nearly  four  days
suffering from extreme morning sickness. Though, William joked
lightheartedly “they shouldn’t call it morning sickness, as
it’s a day and all-night sickness.” Middleton has been taking
it easy and resting following her release from the hospital.
William was supposed to make an appearance at the British
Military Tournament at Earl’s Court Sunday in London, but
cancelled in order to spend the day with his wife instead. A
spokesperson for the couple also announced that they would not
be informing the media on Middleton’s health check ups or her
status on the pregnancy due to privacy concerns. The couple is
scheduled to make an appearance together on December 12 to
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attend the royal premiere of The Hobbit in London.

How do you make your partner feel better when he/she is sick?

Cupid’s Advice:

Taking care of your partner while he/she is sick goes along
with the commitment of being in a relationship. Here are some
tips on how to make them feel better:

1. Stick around: If you had plans to go out with your friends,
reschedule so that you can stay inside and spend time with
your partner. Watch the game at home instead of going to the
bar to watch it with your friends.

2. Bring the soup: While home made chicken soup is always a
personal favorite; some of us are not culinary experts. If the
kitchen is not your place, just order in some food for the two
of you.

3. Order a movie: Have a lazy movie date night inside since
your partner cannot go out. Instead of bringing them to the
movies, bring the movies to them.

How would you make your partner feel better when sick? Share
your ideas with us in the comments below!


